
 

 

PEARSON BOOKSTORE HELP DESK 
 

Friday, August 23, 2019 

10:00 am-4:00 pm 

UF Bookstore 

 

Students, please stop by the Pearson Help Desk if you: 

• have questions about required course materials 

• need assistance registering into your software 

• are experiencing technical difficulties or errors 

• have any other concerns! 


